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The Glasgow Club continues to enjoy is revival over recent years. The golf team recently (but 
narrowly) lost in the annual fixture with the Parent Club at Murrayfield Golf Club. In addition, a small 
attache recently undertook a research project at the Troon Beer Festival.  
 
The Branch Annual Dinner is to be held on 9th November at the Blythswood Hotel in Glasgow. In 
addition to contributions and updates from two School Vice Captains and the School Principal, the 
keynote speaker will be Mr Fraser Provan. Any members who might be interested in attending, should 
contact Graeme Middleton or Rod Hunter, who look forward to welcoming the new Parent 
Club Presidential incumbent. 
 
The Glasgow Branch wish Charles and the Parent Club well for the coming year." 
 
Graeme Middleton, Advocate 

 


